12th March 2018

Dear Parents/Carers

A final reminder that next week we will hold **Parent/Teacher** consultations on Monday and Tuesday, 19th and 20th March. If you have not already made an **appointment**, please contact the **school office** at the earliest convenience. We must work closely together to ensure that your child receives the best possible education at our academy.

It gives me great pleasure to announce that **Mr Thomas Bird**, our Upper Junior Team Leader, will become the new **Assistant Head Teacher** at Charing CE Primary School from June 2018. As you may know, Mr Bird has supported and guided many pupils at Christ Church over the past eleven years learn and achieve, and has made a great contribution to our school community. I am sure you share my best wishes when he takes up his new duties at the beginning of term 6.

Please note that **School Uniform** requirements have been slightly revised and are on display in classrooms as well as in areas throughout the school. It is important your child comes to school suitable attired. This prohibits the wearing of trainers or any inappropriate footwear. If you have any queries about school uniform expectations please see me or a member of the senior staff.

On Friday, 16th March children in **St Patrick's House** are welcome to wear **green** in recognition of their patron Saint.

Finally, you are invited to attend "Messy Church" at St George's Church next month, 7^{th} April from 4.15 - 6.00 pm, with supper provided. Messy Church is geared especially for children, scheduled for the first Saturday of every month at St George's Church. Further details are available on the school's website or on display in the Parents' Noticeboards.

Yours sincerely,

Jim Kreiselmeier Head Teacher